
Unifor Local 52A 

Executive Board Elections 
January 22 

To all Unifor Local 52A members 

 
Please be advised an election for Unifor Local 52A Board of Directors will occur on January 22, 

2024 via online voting.  

We will be accepting nominations until 5pm on January 8, 2024 for the following positions:  

President 

Vice-President 

Financial Secretary 

Recording Secretary 

Member at Large 

Trustee 

 

All nominations must be sent via e-mail to elections@unifor52a.com  clearly indicating the name 

of the member, the position they are being nominated for and their e-mail address. (Only a 

personal email address can be used.) A member is entitled to self-nominate for a position if they 

so choose. In accordance with the rules governing elections, a member must be in good standing 

to stand as a candidate or vote for a position.   

At the close of the nomination process, all nominated candidates will be contacted to determine 

if they wish to stand for the position nominated and must confirm their wish to stand.  

Candidates may only run for one position.   

If an election is required, it will commence at 8:00am and conclude at 8:00 p.m.   Monday 

January 22, 2024 

Furthermore, in the event a run-off election is required due to a candidate not receiving a 

majority of ballots cast, the subsequent election will commence Thursday, January 25, 9:00am 

-6:00pm 

In order to vote in the Unifor 52A Executive Board election a personal email address must be 

sent to elections@unifor52a.com before January 15. Please do not use an ECSD email. 

The election will be conducted electronically, by a 3rd party provider. All eligible voters will 

receive an e-mail with instructions on the voting process and their electronic ballot.  All results 

will be posted at the conclusion of the voting times. 

 

The election will be conducted in accordance with Unifor Policy C-100, Policy Regarding Local 

Union Election. The full policy can be found at this link: https://www.unifor.org/node/7836 

 

If you know of any co-worker who might not have received this notice please feel free to forward 

this notice to them or have them contact us at the above noted e-mail. 
 

*Candidates may provide an election bio/summary on or before January10, 2024 in WORD 

FORMAT with a limit of 250 words . Anything over will be cut off.  Please email to 

elections@unifor52a.com.  

 These will be available for viewing on uniforlocal52a.com   January 12, 2024 
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